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Investigators at Tufts Medical Center are conducting a research study to understand the impact of
COVID-19 on Neurocritical Care Units worldwide. You will be asked to complete a voluntary survey
which will take approximately 5 minutes. There is a potential risk of loss of confidentiality, however, any
identifiable information that you provide will be protected and not shared in any research publications.
As such, there is a minimum expected risk to these survey questions. Your participation is voluntary and
you may stop the survey without penalty. There is no compensation or benefit to you for participating,
but responses may improve the understanding of the impact of COVID- 19 on Neurocritical Care Units
and the care of Neurocritical care patients. The Tufts Health Sciences IRB has reviewed this study. If you
have any questions, you can contact the study Principal Investigator, Deborah Green-LaRoche, MD, at
617-636-7606 or DGreenLaRoche@tuftsmedicalcenter.org.
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